Lidl US LLC

Date: 04/22/2022

Federal Communications Commission,
Authorization & Evaluation Division,

7435 Oakland Mills Road,

Columbia, MD. 21046

Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch

CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT

We, Lidl US, LLC, request to apply for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a
currently approved device. This application will establish a new FCC ID: 2AJ90-HG9468

Per 2.933(b)
1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2AJ90-HG7822
The original grant date is 08/05/2021
The equipment is electrically identical. There is no change in design, circuitry or construction.

The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.

S

Exterior photographs are included in this application. External photos with label location and

type label sample drawing are electronically submitted as attachments.

Yours sincerely,

MCNAMEEME
iliogan VIE Flasmar- 2022.04.24

13:35:55 -04'00'
Company Officer.  Meagan McNamee QA director (signed by FCC listed Grantee contact)
Telephone Number: (703) 772-8173
Email: Meagan.McNamee®@lidl.us

Aaron Aybar
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